Freedom of Information Act 2000  
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked for:
 

Please could you provide me answers to the following questions in relation to:
- Kestrels' Field Primary School (ceased in 2019, now Kestrel Mead Primary Academy)
- Sandfield Close Primary School

1) How many reported incidents of bullying (of all types) of pupils have been made to the council’s schools over the last 3 academic years, including current year?

2) How many reported incidents of cyber bullying or online bullying of school pupils have been made to the council’s schools over the last 3 academic years, including current year?

3) If possible can you give details of any websites or apps involved in these cyber/online bullying incidents?

4) In each of the last 3 academic years, including current year, how many requests were made for a pupil to change schools where bullying was mentioned as a reason? Please break the figures down for each year.

5) Of these requests how many pupils actually changed schools? Please break the figures down for each year.

Answer: Leicester City Council does not hold information relating to incidents of bullying that occur in schools.

Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held. 

Please contact the individual schools directly. The link below will advise you on how to contact each individual school: 

http://www.leicester.gov.uk/your-council-services/education-lifelong-learning/about-schools/schools-directory/schools-directory/ School ward, head teacher, telephone, e mail etc. is available by clicking on the link for each school. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

